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Class Attendance 

April 

Stars 95.06% 

Planets  94.68% 

Comets  98.89% 

 

 
 

Absence 

Please remember that if your child is ill you should inform 

the office on the first day of absence.  

01328 701267  

office@bee.unity-ed.uk  

ParentApp 

  

 
We hope you all had a wonderful Easter break.  

On Thursday 20th April, groups of children from Year 3 &4 and Year 5 & 6 took part in a Netball 

competition at Neatherd High School.  

Year 3 & 4 came 3rd place and Year 5 & 6 came 8th place.  

Well done to all those who took part! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 28th April, Year 3 & 4 took part in a Tri-Golf event at Taverham High School.  

This consisted of 8 different activities utilising their hand eye co-ordination under the umbrella of 

the theme ‘respect’.  



 

 

 

 

Coronation Celebrations 

 

On Friday 5th May we will be having a slightly different day celebrating the Kings Coronation.  

 

We will have a lunch menu fit for a King. Lunch can be ordered in the normal way at registration. 

 

The children will be having a craft afternoon in their houses.  

 

FOBS will be holding celebratory cake raffle.   

April WOW Moments 

 
Lilybell has passed stage 2 in swimming and is now at stage 3. She is very pleased about 

it. 

On the 16th April, Jessica and her dog Lucky successfully passed the kennel 

club puppy foundation assessment, which has been the result of months of 

training. 

Finley has helped with two litter picks. 

The more recent one was the village one organised by local residents . 

Tyler received Man of the Match trophy on his first week playing with Litcham 

Harry gained his level 3 swimming certificate.  

At the end of last Term both Millie and Zoe made their Brownie 

Promise together and earned their Brownie Promise Badges. Well 

done girls and keep up the good work.  



 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

May 

1st   Bank Holiday 

8th   Bank Holiday for Kings Coronation 

9th-12th  Year 6 SATs Week 

19th    Maths Café 2.15pm-3pm 

Half Term Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

 

June 

6th   Year R National Child Measurement Programme + Hearing & Vision 

9th   Class Photos - Tempest Photography 

 

July 

21st   Last day of term    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 Water bottles -  Please ensure that your child is bringing in a water bottle everyday. Please do 

not send your child in with squash.  Water bottles must be named.  

 Uniform - Please ensure all school uniform is labelled. We cannot return lost property to your 

child if it is not named.  

 Payments - If your child has a school lunch and is in year 3 or above you must ensure that 

ParentPay is in credit prior to having a school lunch. This is the same for breakfast and after 

school club. Please ensure there is credit on your account before booking.   

 Change of footwear - If your child does not have a change of footwear they will not be allowed 

on the field at break or lunch.  

 Forest Schools - Please ensure that your child has the appropriate clothing for forest school on 

a Wednesday. Wellies are a must and a change of clothes are always a good idea! 


